
 

 

At Richardson Dees Primary School we strive to ensure children understand 

the importance of online safety, and how we can be responsible and safe 

internet users.   

We encourage positive online use and make sure children understand digital 

footprints.  

Below are some useful links for parents and carers, to help understand online 

safety. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/ 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
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